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After several years of planning, Northland Area Federal Credit Union has opened 
its new headquarters building in Alpena. The new headquarters features tall, triple-
glazed windows which are considered the latest in sustainable window technology 
that allow for abundant natural light and are extremely eco-friendly.   

   

NEW HEADQUARTERS NOW OPEN

NAFCU CELEBRATES 
KALITTA 
ANNIVERSARY

Virtual Financial Coach

Supervisory Committee
Volunteers Needed 
We are looking for 2 Northland member 

our Supervisory Committee. 

mileage reimbursement for all required 
meetings attended. To learn more 

on our website to help you all hours 
of the day or night. Lea will guide 

more!

Jerry Erickson 
Scholarship Update

 
date

Northland was grateful to celebrate 

for being an essential part of the 

Northland who delivered gifts for all 
the employees at Kalitta and RT- Don 

at Kalitta.

Find out more

X

Hi. Let’s improve
your credit score!

I’m Lea, your Financial
Coach!
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Has your contact information 
changed; address, phone, or email 

can update it.

Some special people 
are celebrating 
service 
anniversaries!

 

Annual Meeting Notice

WE’LL BE CLOSED
MEMORIAL DAY / MONDAY, MAY 31 

Terri King Retires 
Congratulations to Tawas 

Terri King who recently retired 

of dedicated 
service to our 

will miss you 
but also wish 
you well.

easier-to-navigate Northland website.  

from time to time and to invest in improving 
access to products and services for our members. 
Although some areas of the website you may 
be familiar with may have shifted around a little 

site will provide you with easier views on mobile devices and faster loading times to 
information you are accessing.   
Among the new features, the site contains faster access to the most visited pages 

content with helpful information, the most current rates, branch announcements, and 

WEBSITE UPDATE 
ARRIVING SOON


